Watford Amnesty Group Activities

Would you like more information?


Have you some ideas for more activities?

Membership Secretary -  Monique Jowers  01923 774621  or sebjx@sky.com

Group Secretary - Margaret Collier  01923 266636 or margaret@thecolliers.org.uk

Our web site: www2.amnesty.org.uk/groups/watford

Web site Manager - Mark Nicholas marknicholas999@hotmail.com

July 2013 Newsletter

Life in Zimbabwe 

There was strong support to help the people of Zimbabwe after hearing the speaker at our meeting on Monday, 24th June.  Maggie Taise, UK Country Co-ordinator for Zimbabwe, explained how women have been specially targeted during the violence which erupted when people were calling for a presidential election this year.  The date has now been decided - 31st July.

Our Group has campaigned on behalf of WOZA - Women of  Zimbabwe Arise- and it was encouraging to hear Maggie Taise speak out on behalf of their leader, Jenny Williams, who has suffered much physical abuse - “a brave women who would never ask others to do anything that she was not prepared to do.”

Group meeting, 4th July

John and I are happy to host a meeting at 122,  Abbots Road, Abbots Langley, WD5 0BL, 7.45pm for 8pm on Thursday, 4th July. Do let me know if you would like more details about our location.  Cards on behalf of the people of Zimbabwe will be available for everyone to sign.

We will be planning future public meetings and activities to include our AGM in October and campaigning at the Cafe Cha Cha Cha.  If you have any suggestions but are unable to come to the meeting do let me know.

Stall at Croxley Revels

Despite the wind and the showers we had quite a good response to the petitions on our stall for the people of Zimbabwe and for an Egyptian, Ahmed Douma, who was given a six month prison sentence for “insulting the president” and has now had new charges brought against him.  It was interesting that his case was reported on the BBC1 radio news at 1.30pm today (Friday, 28th June).

Our grateful thanks to members who provided us with home-made jam and marmalade - once again very popular and helped to bring visitors to our stall.

Best wishes for 2013

Margaret

